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Weeks 

6 & 7 

Intensive 
Swimming 

School - $50.00 
per student 

21-11 Deloitte       
Impact Day 

25 & 

26-11 

Kindergarten 
Orientation 

10/12 Presentation 
Night 

 
Musica Viva 

P & C Paying 
Thank you!! 

16/12 Year 6 Dinner 

17-12 Last day of 
Term 4 

18 & 

19-12 

Staff             
Development 

Days 
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WEEK 7 TERM 4                                                                      20th November, 2014 

HIGHLIGHTS 

OF OUR WEEK: 

 

Swim School 
 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Thanks to Adam and his labourer, Kathryne, for the changes happening in the kitchen.  The flooring is 
down and looks fantastic.  Thanks to Graham, Simon and David for clearing this area. 
 
Swim School is terrific.  All children are improving and having a great time and the weather has been 
kind to us.  Thank you once again to Jo, Phil and Kerry - our Swim Instructors.  Thanks to Col and Greg 
for driving the bus to Goulburn.  As tomorrow is our last day, the students can buy a treat as a      
reward for their fantastic swimming.  Some prices are as follows: 
 
Chips - various flavours - $2.20   Ice Creams range from $2.00 - $4.00 
Chocolate Bars - various types - .70c - $2.50   Slushies - Small - $1.50 
Lollies - various - 10c - $2.00 
 
Kindergarten Orientation is on Tuesday, 25th and Wednesday, 26th November.  We welcome our 
2015 families.  School life is exciting and offers many opportunities, so enjoy! 
 
Just letting you know, there seems to be a vomiting bug going around, some of our students have 
succumbed to it.   
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Liza Duncan 
Principal       

 
   

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peer Support Leader, Lauren, with her group - Jessica, Marshall, 
Andrew and Harry, at the Tabloid Station - Frisbee throwing into 
the net.      



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - WEEK 6, Term 4, 2014 

Kinder:   Jason Moloney, Marshall Montgomery, Alec Rees 

Year 1:   Regan Martin, Morgan Rees, Hannah Robertson, Andrew Tuovinen 

Year 3:   Nash Green, Bridie Robertson 

Year 4:   Alannah McCarthy, Evelyn Unwin 

Year 5:   Blake Micallef 

Year 6:   Chelsea Neale, Rani Woodside 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY…………….  
 

To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in November -  
 

8th - Oliver   16th - Stella   29th - Bridie 
 

NEWS FROM K-1-2 
 
Swimming is so much fun, but is probably making for some very tired children by the afternoon when they 
get home.  Thank you for taking so much care and effort in organising your child’s swimming bags, 
clothes, sunscreen etc. 
 
In class we have been spending our mornings writing and our afternoons painting artwork for the 2015 
Annual Show.  We are also practising singing for Presentation Night. 
 
Last week we completed our Diagnostic Maths Tests (Years 1 - 2) with some excellent results!  Keep up 
the hard work, K-1-2. 
 



W E E K  7  

HANDBALLS FOR SALE - As a small fund raiser for Stewart House, the school purchased 10 high bounce balls.   $2.00 each - 
please come to the office ASAP!!   We still have 7 left. 
 
THE WEATHER SHED - Soon to be the “Creative Room” 
 

It needs to be cleared out.  Hopefully this is happening as you read this Newsletter.  We have - for a small donation - 
 

2 computer desks - 1 blue, 1 grey 
Timber seating - different lengths. 

 
 
 

THE OFFICE CORNER: 
 

STUDENT BANKING:  Just a little helpful tip - 
 
As we use the computerised system, parents really only need to 
provide - 1st name;  Student No and $ amount on the deposit 
slip.  Hope this saves some time. 
 
Thank you to those families who have completed payments for 
Swimming Lessons.  It would be much appreciated if all          
payments could by finalised by tomorrow.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 

NEWS FROM THE COMMUNITY 
  
Honouring the Seniors in our community, the Taralga & District Progress Association are: 
 

HOSTING A SENIORS CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
 
To be held: 
 
FRIDAY, 12TH DECEMBER AT THE JAMIESON HALL, COURT STREET, TARALGA 
 
Commencing at:   12:30 pm 
 
BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL - PHONE PRUE - 4840 2558 - COST IS $8.00 PER HEAD 

 

Tommy & Jai working with the kickboards    
 
A happy group working with the noodles     

Oliver receiving excellent instruction from Jo       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And off they go - Katelyn, Evelyn and Hannah.  Looking fantastic!! 

Chelsea and Rani enjoying the lovely water. 

Andrew happy waiting his turn. 
 

Alannah and Emmalee absolutely loving the Swim School    

      Ella, Bridie, Sarah and Meg ready for 
the next instructions                                           

   Ray and Justin looking very happy - Swim 
School does that to our students. 

       Chloe, Rani & Stella, pausing during one 
of their lessons in the outside pool. 


